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Hello,

My name is Julie Harris and I live in Aurora, Oregon on the Willamette River. I enjoy the
activity and fun that the Willamette River provides to me and to thecommunity. The river is
a public trust for all to use for their purposes. I believe this bill will lead to less boating
access. The Marine Board, who already has authority to make rules and regulations, with
the support of many community members have alreadyinvested a great deal of time
ensuring the river is usable to all by making new regulations that help reduce wave
concerns from boats including safety, protecting property, and marine habitat.

New laws are not needed and serve no purpose as the Marine Board has been very
effective at performing all the tasks necessary to address concerns in a fair and trustworthy
manner.  

Thank you,
Julie Harris

Blessings to you,
Julie

mailto:julieharris@live.com
mailto:HNR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

